
 
 

Port City Women’s Bowling Club 

Newsletter August 2015 

 
President  Debbie Amor            
Vice Presidents Jenny Wallis, Rhonda Evans                            
Secretary  Judy Brady     
Treasurer  Judy Scholz        
Match  Joy Barry, Faye Schollum, Lynne Thompson, Wendy Kennedy                  
Selection  Shirley Devine, Fay Martin, Jenny Devitt, Hazel Durrant, Eveline Ramsay  
Life Members Norma Schwartz, Robyn Biddle, Frances Green, Shirley Devine                     
Welfare  Carol Banks                                             
Publicity            Barbara Standen 
Patron  Marie Bignell 
 

Welcome to our new committee and our new Patron, Marie 
 

PRESIDENT   DEB’S   BITS  AND  PIECES 
 
1. Leave your troubles at the gate 
2. Keep your head held high no matter what the score. 
 

Congratulations to all winners. 

 

 
 

Judy Brady 



District Singles Winner – 2015 
Judy played Sarah Boddington in the Regional playoff finals and went down 20-25 in a hard fought 

match. 
 

OPEN FOURS – Regional Winners  
 

Judy Brady, Karen McFarlane, Barbara Barrett, Debbie Amor 

 

 

Regional Results  
 
Triples – Faye Schollum, Margaret Doyle, Lynne Thompson – Lost to Manning Point in Final 
Senior Fours – Shirley Devine, Lyn Zahra, Pat Light, Margaret Walsh – lost in a very close game to 
South West Rocks in semi finals 
 

CLUB TRIPLES –Winners 

 
 

Carol White, Barbara Standen, Evelyn Ramsay 
Runners up – Shirley Devine, Jenny Wallis, Janine Stockham(Skip) 

 
 



SELECTORS REMINDERS 
 
1st Thursday of MONTH  -    Pot Luck Pairs 
15th September, Tuesday – Out of Hat Fours – 2 games 15ends 

 

COACHING 
Friday mornings 10am with Margaret Doyle – Come along for Practice or Coaching everyone welcome. 
 

UMPIRES CORNER 
 
If a Bowl at rest on the rink is in danger of being moved by a bowl from a neighbouring rink, ANY player 
at the head must choose whether to: 
 
Lift the bowl at rest to allow the other bowl to pass and then replace it as long as this action would not 

influence the outcome of the head;  OR  stop the bowl  from the neighbouring rink.  If that stopped bowl is 
on the right bias it can be returned and replayed. 

 

 

BOWLS - UPCOMING EVENTS   

 
4th August , Tuesday – Minor Pairs Opened 
 
11TH August, Tuesday – Morning tea for non bowling members, come along and enjoy the company. 
    This event is held on 2nd Tuesday of each month. 
 
17th – 21st August,    -  State Grade 3 Pennant Finals – Denise Gudgeon, Barbara Standen, Lois Bishell, 
Beth Schubert (Skip) -  Pat Morrison, Betty Hodgson, Robyn Hehir, Hazel Durrant (Skip) 
Joy Barry (Manager), Brenda Burge (Reserve) 
 
25th August, Tuesday – first round of Major/Minors. 
 
25th August, Tuesday – Quarterly Meeting 1pm. 
 
25th August, Tuesday – Minor Pairs Close. 
 
25th August, Tuesday – Minor Singles Open 
 
28TH AUGUST, FRIDAY – DAFFODIL DAY  
Please contact Robyn Biddel if you can help selling Daffodils  
 
1st – 4th September,   - Champion of Champion Pairs – Warilla – Carol White & Lynne Thompson 

 
15th September, Tuesday – Minor Singles Close 
 
21-22nd September, - Port City Versatility Fives Carnival 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 



 
The Board instituted a policy in regard to smoking on the green  
 
Smoking will not be permitted on the greens or on spectator areas during an organized bowls event. 
An organized bowls event includes carnivals, tournament, social bowls, barefoot and corporate bowls 
and all roll ups.   
 
 

To all our members, family and friends not feeling well at the moment we 
hope hope you will be up and about real soon and enjoying life. 

 

Publicity Officer - Barbara Standen  
          

 
 
 


